Street lighting improvements —
Hawkhill #dundeewestend

Improving your

streetlighting

I have been advised by the City Council’s Street Lighting Partnership Manager
as follows :

“I'm informing you that we have a lighting replacement scheme about to
commence in the Hawkhill area of your ward, starting on Monday of next week.

We intend to replace all the lighting columns and cable network along the
length of the Hawkhill from Brown Street out as far as Peddie Street.

Obviously this is a large project for us and Tayside Contracts will be
assisted by a sub-contractor, T N Gilmartins, who will be undertaking
excavation works on site.

Works will commence at the city centre end and progress westwards from
there.

We will of course, endeavour to keep disruption to a minimum although some
traffic management will be required.

Weather permitting, works are expected to last 10-12 weeks.”
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